
7/15/95 
Dear Dr. Goldberk, 

I do not Icnow your sources but they are wrong. 
Doll rejected Whitewash in 1965, three times before publishing it in as I 

now recall December, 1966. 

N4 edition could have been made available to the public before 1965 because 
it was not completed until Yebruary, 1965. I then did make some copies of the limited  
edition available to a few people but not to Dell other than as I submitted it for 
consideration for publication. 

I sent a copy of the general edition of May 1966 to Marguerite Oswald. She 
had not ordered it. 

It now is not physicallpossible for me to retrieve and copy for Am the 
NYTimes story you request. It can be retrieved for a number of retrieval services, in-
cluding that of the limes. 

Sincerely, 

11arold Weisb 
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